
Dear Fr. Terry, Sue, and Eric, & Holy Family Community,

I hope this letter finds you in a good way. I am writing on behalf of our entire team here on the
Flathead Indian Reservation to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contributions to
our Missions in Montana. Your unwavering support plays a pivotal role in enabling us to
continue our direct ministry to those who need it most.

The impact of your generosity cannot be overstated. Because of your support, we are able to
provide essential services and support to our community members on the Flathead Reservation.
Your contributions help us make a real difference in the lives of those we serve, and for that, we
are profoundly grateful.

We also want to extend our sincere appreciation for your ongoing prayers and thoughts. Your
spiritual support sustains us as we navigate the challenges and joys of ministry each day.
Please know that your prayers are felt and deeply cherished.

Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your generosity, prayers, and continued
support. We are honored to have touched your hearts, and we hope to continue doing so
through our ministry in the future.

May God bless you abundantly,

Megan Callahan, Fr. Victor Cancino SJ
and the rest of the staff at Saint Ignatius Mission Church.


